PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Walden Fire District in the Town of Montgomery will hold a public hearing on its 2020 budget on Tuesday October 15, 2019 at the Walden Fire House located at 230 Old Orange Avenue 6pm- 7pm in the meeting room.  All are welcomed to speak on the preliminary budget.
A copy of the preliminary budget may be obtained at the Town Montgomery Town Hall at 110 Bracken Road, Montgomery, New York and at the fire district’s offices at the above address, as well as on the Fire District’s website at www.waldenfd.org. 
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